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NEWPCC Upgrade Site Tour Advertisement

The following site tours will be held for the NEWPCC Upgrade project:

A. April 19th at 1:00pm
B. April 24th at 1:00pm
C. April 27th at 9:00am

All tours will follow the same route through the plant site and information given at each tour will
follow the same script.

No questions will be answered by staff conducting the tour and participants are asked not to
approach any plant personnel.

All tour participants will be required to wear the following Safety PPE: CSA approved Safety
Shoes, CSA approved Hard hat, Safety glasses and High Visibility vest. Hearing protection is
not required, but some attendees may prefer to use industrial hearing protection for portions of
the tour.

Please note that if you do not have all the PPE stated above, you will not be allowed to
participate on the tour.

Mandatory Reqistration process:

1. Send an e-mail to NEWPCC-Upgrade-tour@winnipeg.ca with the following
information:
a. Name
b. Organization
c. Title
d. Tour date request and alternate dates
e. Contact information

2. You will receive a response confirming the date you requested, if available. At that
time you will be provided with a map and parking instructions.

3. Should a tour be full you will be contacted to verify if any of the alternate dates are
acceptable.

Only one visit per person will be allowed and the City reserves the right to limit the number of
people from each organization.



